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September 6, 2023 
 
 
 Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
  
This letter is to let you know that there will be service dogs in our school this fall to assist 
some of our students. 
  
These certified service dogs are highly-trained working dogs for our students and assist in 
many routine activities which may pose some challenges for these students.  Certified service 
dogs are necessary for the student’s success and are included in every aspect of the student’s 
life.  The rights of the service dog team are protected under Human Rights legislation. 
  
There will be information shared at the school this year, as in the past, to support the inclusion 
of service dogs into our daily routines.  All students and staff will be reminded as to proper 
protocol regarding the service dogs. They will be informed that the service dogs are working 
dogs at our school and are not pets. 
  
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
Jamie Hutchison 
Principal 

GRANT PARK HIGH SCHOOL 
  

 


